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Groton Water Commission 

Regular Meeting of the 

Board of Water Commissioners 

Tuesday, December 10th, 2024 

 Virtual Meeting via Zoom  

 

Minutes  

 
Present are Vice Chairman Greg Fishbone, Member James Gmeiner, Superintendent Tom Orcutt, 

Business Manager Lauren Crory. 

Mr. Fishbone called the meeting to order at 7:33pm. He stated that the meeting is being recorded 

and everyone introduced themselves.  

Open the Public Hearing – Water Rates, Fees and Charges 

Mr. Gmeiner read the public hearing notice; In accordance with Chapter 40, section 42-A to 42-I, 

of the Massachusetts General Laws and the Town of Groton Usage Fee Regulations, the Board 

of Groton Water Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing via Zoom to Tuesday, December 

10, 2024 at 7:30 P.M. in order to review and adjust accordingly the water rates, fees and 

miscellaneous charges per the Town of Groton Water regulations. The zoom link was provided 

and it was posted in the Groton Herald the weeks of November 21st and November 29th, 2024. 

Mr. Gmeiner made a motion to continue the hearing to Tuesday, December 17th, 2024 at 7:30pm 

via zoom, Mr. Fishbone seconded, and the motion carried unanimously.  

Other Business 

Next Meeting is the continued public hearing on December 17th, 2024. 

Mr. Fishbone made a motion to adjourn at 7:38pm, Mr. Gmeiner seconded, and the motion 

carried unanimously.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Lauren Crory  


